




SAGE FROM THE WEST Masonry and Parenthood 
By Martin Maldonado 

As many of yo know, I have become a new 
parent to a beautiful baby girl named Annalise. 

My fiance and I had many challenges trying 
to bring here into the world to ensure her a 

healthy beginning. We spent a torturous 
3 months in the hospital due to pregnancy 

issues but in the end little Annalise came out 
happy, healthy and tiny. During this time I 

had missed many meetings and special events. 
Despite this my brethren were nothing but 

supportive and understanding when it came to 
the well being of my family and myself. Family is a top priority when it comes to Masonry and it 

truly showed their support for me when I was going through one the most stressful times of my 
life. Now is a time I am learning to balance my life between my family, my job, and of course my 

duties to my lodge. With the support from both my family and my lodge, I know I can 
accomplish this and much more in the future. 

Remembering Bro. John Barby 

Why would anyone want to remember 
Bro. John Barby? John came to 
Rio Rancho sometime in the 1970's and 
settled in a home in the Corrales 
Heights area. He was a member of a 
Lodge in New Jersey (I think) and retired 
to Rio Rancho. John had suffered a 
stroke and was paralyzed and could not 
walk. He was confined to a wheelchair and 
along with his wife, Trudy, spent most of 
their time at home. I meet John at church 
one Sunday and found out that he was a 
Mason from back east. I encouraged him 
to come and visit Sandoval Lodge. In fact, I offered to pick him up and bring him to lodge. He 
came one meeting and then became a regular visitor and then a member of our Lodge. I took him 
to Lodge for several years.John was a quiet guy. He spoke well and I had long conversations with 
him about his life and his activities in the Lodge and in the masonic organization called the Tall 
Cedars of Lebanon in which he was very active. He talked of parades, parties, charity work and 
many other things done by what he called the "poor man's Shrine" organization. He talked of his 
employment with the phone company (Ma Bell), of his illness and its effects on changing his life. 
He accepted his fate and lived life as best he could. Like so many of our early members, he got 
sick and died one day. John is one of those masons who I have had a chance to meet, talk to, and 
learn from. He is a part of who I am. I am better for having known him, a complete stranger, 
brought together by the ties of brotherhood of our Fraternity. Someday, one of you may want to 
write about your remembrances of me and how I became a part of you throu
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